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16 October 2017 
 

IndigoVision Group plc 
 

Directorate Change 
 

 
IndigoVision announces that Andrew Fulton, non-executive director, has decided to retire from the Board 
with effect from 31 December 2017. 
 
Chairman, George Elliott, said: "IndigoVision is most grateful to Andrew for his valued advice and guidance 
over the years and we wish him well for the future." 
 
Andrew Fulton said: "I have greatly enjoyed my 7 years as a non-executive director with IndigoVision but 
feel now is an appropriate time to retire to pursue new portfolio opportunities. IndigoVision has an 
experienced executive team and under George’s leadership is well placed to prosper in the future." 
 
 
Enquiries to: 
IndigoVision Group plc Marcus Kneen (CEO)  +44 (0) 131 475 7200 
 Chris Lea (CFO)  
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